
From: Bedsole, Coretta D <cbedsole@aarp.org>
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Date: 9/25/2014 1:11:00 PM
Subject: Medicaid Transportation Advisory Committee -- YOUR INPUT IS REQUESTED

Good Afternoon TAC Members,

Earlier today the Medicaid Transportation Advisory Committee held its quarterly meeting. As you would suspect, 
several questions/concerns/observations arose regarding the current request for proposal. Because of requirements
set forth in our state's procurement law, DHHS staff could not respond to questions, etc. because we are in the midst
of the quiet period -  that time between the final deadline for submission of questions and the opening for proposals 
which begins October 15th. However, the TAC members felt it important we provide input and recommendations. 
This is consistent with our role as defined under Act 172 which established TAC.

We agreed that I will collect comments, questions and recommendations from you and submit that information as a 
packet from TAC to DHHS. We need input from all committee members. If you have any items related to the RFP you 
would like brought to the attention of DHHS, please provide that to me by close of business on Tuesday, September 
30th. I will then submit everything to DHHS on behalf of TAC. Here is a link to all the materials related to the RFP: 
http://webprod.cio.sc.gov/SCSolicitationWeb/solicitationAttachment.do?solicitnumber=5400008382

Please note that DHHS may not be able to respond or comment due to procurement parameters, however, this 
process will provide an opportunity for us to offer advice, recommendations and get our thoughts on the record. 
Thanks for your participation in this important task. If you have questions feel free to reach out to Scott Lesiak,

Lydia Hennick, Lynn Stockman, Ken Welch, Troy Sapp or me (those of us in the room during the discussion).
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Thanks,
Coretta

C o re tta  Bedsole | A A R P  South Carolina | Associate S tate  D irec to r  
Advocacy
1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-765-7383 | Cell: 803-403-5313
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